Aggregate Technician Recertification 
Level I, Level II and Level III
Call OAIMA at (800) 647-6257 to schedule a date & time.
Or email: alineg@oaima.org
The OAIMA Office will be open from 9:00 am to 2:00 pm for Drop-In Recertification for Level I, Level II & Level III. Please call OAIMA at 800-647-6257 or email alineg@oaima.org  to schedule a date . Directions are available at www.oaima.org by clicking on “Map & Directions” or by calling the OAIMA office at 1-800-OH-ROCKS to request a faxed copy of the map and directions. The recertification will be valid for 5 years from the date of successful completion of the Recertification Exam.

Technicians will be allowed a maximum of 2 hours to complete each Recertification Exam. When planning your arrival time, please allow ample time to complete the exam or exams as testing will end at 4:00 pm promptly. This is an “Open Book” exam. Technicians are encouraged, but not required, to bring their Level I, Level II and/or Level III manuals for reference.

The cost for Recertification is $50 for OAIMA members, $100 for non-members. If you have additional questions contact Aline George at 1-800-OH-ROCKS (647-6257) alineg@oaima.org 
Additional Information

You can find out when your present certification expires, by going to www.oaima.org and clicking on the Level I, Level II and Level III Technician List.

If your expiration date falls within the 2015 calendar year, you have until Dec. 31, 2015 to complete Recertification. This will apply in 2016 and subsequent years.

Once certifications expire they will be removed from the website and the technician will be required to take the Aggregate Technician class and test to regain certification.
The Recertification test consists of a written exam.

Replacement Manuals:   Level I  $35.00       Level II  $45.00    Level III   $55.00
Level I and Level II Aggregate Technician Training are considered two different courses of study and both require re-certification at the time of expiration. Being Level II Certified does not exempt one from keeping their Level I Certification up to date.
